
  18th October 2018 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

A Harvest Thank You 
Our Harvest celebration was a 
really enjoyable event and we 
loved seeing so many families 
attend.  It is always really 
special for the children to have 
the opportunity to perform – 
especially the Reception 
children who really entertained 
us with their singing.  Whether 
you contributed a tin of soup or 
some locally grown produce, 
your kind donations will be 
distributed amongst the 
community where I am sure 
they will be gratefully received. 
 
PE Kit 
I would just like to thank all parents for their support with the PE kit. There has been a huge improvement 
at both schools; the majority are now wearing the school colours - we look like a tribe! Less children are 
forgetting PE kit so please can we keep it up, thank you. 

Phonics Workshop – Wednesday 31st October 2:15 pm 
We would like to invite parents and prospective parents to a Phonics Workshop run by Mrs Dickinson. If 
you are interested in finding out a little more about how reading and writing is taught, from the very early 
stages through to more complex spelling rules, feel free to come along. To prepare resources we would 
appreciate it if you could let the office know if you will be attending. 
 
Key Dates  

Monday 29th October  First day of Term 2 

Wednesday 31st October  “Spooky Menu” – Freaky Hotdog fingers or Haunted Vegetable Burger 

Wednesday 31st October  2.15 pm Phonics workshop  

Monday 5th November  “Bonfire Menu” – Crackling Chicken Nuggets or Sky Rocket Quorn Hot 
Dog 

Wednesday 7th November 2nd Event for Cross Country 

23rd – 28th November Half Price Scholastic Book Fair 

Thursday 20th December  Last day of Term 2 

 
Best Wishes 

 
Sue Cox and the team 
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